
 

Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

December 11, 2021  Meeting Minutes:

President Tim Martin called the meeting to order at 9:38 AM at the Richmond County ES training 
room. There were 10 members present.
 

Old Business: 
 

The club QSL card was discussed. The use and ordering was tabled until John White, N4JLW is 
contacted or is present to discuss the small change to the card.

            We had a good turn out for the Christmas dinner was enjoyed by all that attended. 

New Business: 
Observing the club anniversary was discussed and more information will be avaliable at the January 

meeting so a descision can be made on what we want to do.

            It was announced that donations for the Childrens Christmas Fund can be made at any time during the 
year to avoid trying to get the donation so it can be made after the November meeting. 

Andy Baucom, N4ANB was recognized for his work in assisting new hams coming into the hobby.

It ws announced that Pete Britt, N4JVB is in process of installing an antenna up and will put a DMR 
repeater in service. Tim Martin, N4TDM is assisting with this. This repeater will serve our area well. Check 
with Pete if you would like to donate and are interested in DMR. 
  

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:15 AM

Butch Parris/ N4AWP    
Secretary/Treasurer


